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Office Move: 
Our office has moved  
to Calle Blancos, From 
court building in Goi-
cochea, 200 meters 
west and 75 meters 
North., Calle Blancos, 
San José, Costa Rica. 
 
Office relocation 
allows us to be in a 
more accessible place 
because volunteers, 
companies and institu-
tions can easly find the 
office. 

boy with a ball 

Starts of tutoring sessions: 
Tutoring sessions in El Triángulo began on February 16th.  You can 
volunteer too!  Come and help the children with their homework, 
help them study for an upcoming test, or simply help them rein-
force some of the topics they´re currently studying. 

 

Tutoring itself, at the community center, starts at 
10:30 am, but volunteers will meet at the office in 
Calle Blancos at 9:30am.  The tutoring session will 
wrap up at 12:30pm.  
 
Tutoring helps to keep children and young people in 
classes and improve their academic performance. 



School Supplies Campaign: 
School started again, and many of the children in the squatter 
settlements of El Triángulo and Los Cuadros de Guadalupe need 
your help.    
 
Each child will receive a basic package consisting of 5 notebooks, 
5 pencils, 1 geometry set, scissors, glue, a box of coloring pencils, 
a pencil sharpener, a pack of white letter-sized sheets of paper, 
and a pack of college ruled, letter sized sheets of paper. 
 
Our goal is 300 basics packages! 
 
 

school package, 
a better future 

Christmas Campaign: 
Once again, we were able to deliver on our promise 
to bring a smile to the children´s faces for Christ-
mas!  In December 2012, thanks to the support of 
several different people, we presented each child in 
the communities of El Triángulo and Los Cuadros 
with a Christmas gift. 
 

The joy and wonder was evident in the children´s 
faces.  Thanks to all the people that helped us reach 
this goal.  
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Global Giving Goal: 
We made it!  We were able to raise over $5000 USD through Global Giving in December 2012, and we 
also reached the mark of a mínimum of 40 donors by December 31st.  This guarantees the foundation a 
year long spot on Global Giving for 2013  
 
Boy with a Ball wishes to thank the fund rising team from the bottom of our hearts for this effort.  The 
board, volunteers, global staff, Costa Rican staff, and, of course, the donors are the ones who made this 
possible.  Thanks to everyone for such great team accomplishment. 

 
Share this Project with everyone you know!  Our 
next goal is to raise $10,000 USD, and we need as 
much help as we can get.   

 

How can I help? 
Come volunteer in any of our programs!  Call us to find out about our schedules and availability. 
 
Buy the organizations´ products.  Not only are you helping financially, but also by displaying the founda-
tion´s logo on your personal belongings you help rise awareness about our work. 

You can also be a volunteer or make a donation! 


